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The Symphony Guild Education Endowment

What is the Education Endowment?

The Education Endowment Fund is an investment in the long-term future of the
education programs of The Guild. The yearly interest/dividend income from the fund
will be disbursed to programs designated by the Education Endowment Committee to
best further the mission and purpose of the education programs of The Guild.

The Endowment has funded summer music camp opportunities in the past. Its current
focus is to provide college preparation seminars for members of the Charlotte
Symphony Youth Orchestra who wish to continue their music studies after high school.

What kind of gift can be made?

Your gift can be made in honor of, in memory of, or to celebrate an occasion. An
appropriate card will be sent to acknowledge your gift.

Is my gift tax deductible?

Yes, The Symphony Guild of Charlotte, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation.
Contributions are deductible for income tax purposes to the extent permitted by law.
Be sure to keep receipts for your records.

Can | make my gift grow?

Check to see if your company matches charitable donations. This could double and, in
some cases, triple your gift.




Questions? Call 704-525-0522 or email: office@symphonyguildcharlotte.org

Please make checks payable to:
Symphony Guild Education Endowment

Mail to:
Education Endowment
c/o The Symphony Guild of Charlotte, Inc.
338 South Sharon Amity, PMB 308
Charlotte, NC 28211

OR

Visit our website and make a secure online donation through PayPal
www.symphonyguildcharlotte.org/donations

The Symphony Guild offers many opportunities
for support, none more lasting than the
Education Endowment Fund.
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